
[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Phone Number] 

[Date] 

[Recipient Name] 

[Recipient Title] 

[Hospital/Clinic Name] 

[Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient Name], 

I am writing to formally inquire about the participation of an anesthesiologist for an upcoming 

surgery scheduled on [date] at [Hospital/Clinic Name]. As I prepare for this procedure, I would 

like to ensure that all necessary medical professionals are available to provide safe and effective 

care. 

Could you please provide information regarding the availability of an anesthesiologist for the 

specified date, as well as any details on their qualifications and experience? Additionally, I 

would appreciate any relevant information regarding the anesthesiology services that would be 

offered during the procedure. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I look forward to your prompt response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


